
                  

 

                                

 
 

 

 

 

April 12, 2018 

 

 

Todd Schreiber 

4234 W. Luscher Ave. 

Milwaukee, WI  53218-5241 

 

Dear Mr. Schreiber: 

 

I spoke to Archie Blunt, Dept. of Neighborhood Services supervisor, who said if you can call 

him at 414-286-3853 the two of you might be able to resolve both your appeal as well as your 

appeal relating to the vacant building charge.  If the two of you can come to an agreement, you 

would not need to come to a future Administrative Review Appeals Board meeting on these two 

issues.  He does not have a phone number for you, so even if he is not at his desk, please leave 

your number so he can contact you about both these issues. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Linda M. Elmer 

Staff Assistant 

 


